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State of Florida

July 17, 2017
Rick Scott
Governor
T % :
Barbara Paimer 1€ HONorable Rick Sc_ott
o Governor, State of Florida
irector i
The Capitol
Stat: gfﬂce 400 S. Monroe St.
- Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001
4030 Esplanade Way
Suite 380
Talshassee  D€@r Governor Scott,

Florida

s2300.0050  Chapter No. 201-96, Laws of Florida (LOF), relating to Citizen Support
and Direct-support Organizations passed during the 2014 Regular

(850).48:-4257 Legislative Session. This letter serves as notification that the Agency for
Fax: Persons with Disabilities (APD) does not have a citizen support or direct-
(850 9226456 Support organization and as such, has nothing further to report as
Em outlined in Chapter No. 2014-96, LOF.
Toll Free:

(866) APD-CARES  If you have questions or need anything else, please contact APD’s
(®66-273-2273)  General Counsel Richard Tritschler at (850) 414-8052 or at
Richard.Tritschler@apdcares.org.

Sincerely,

.
Barbara Palmer
Director

cc:  The Honorable Joe Negron, President, Florida State Senate
The Honorable Richard Corcoran, Speaker, Florida House of
Representatives
R. Philip Twogood, Coordinator, Florida Office of Program Policy
Analysis and Government Accountability

http://apdcares.org
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State of Florida

July 17, 2017

The Honorable Richard Corcoran

Speaker, Florida House of Representatives
420 The Capitol

402 S. Monroe St.

Tallahassee, FL 32399

Dear Speaker Corcoran,

Chapter No. 201-96, Laws of Florida (LOF), relating to Citizen Support
and Direct-support Organizations passed during the 2014 Regular
Legislative Session. This letter serves as notification that the Agency for
Persons with Disabilities (APD) does not have a citizen support or direct-
support organization and as such, has nothing further to report as
outlined in Chapter No. 2014-96, LOF.

If you have questions or need anything else, please contact APD'’s

General Counsel Richard Tritschler at (850) 414-8052 or at
Richard.Tritschler@apdcares.org.

Sincerely,

Cibiand B

Barbara Palmer
Director

cc.  The Honorable Rick Scott, Governor, State of Florida
The Honorable Joe Negron, President, Florida State Senate
R. Philip Twogood, Coordinator, Florida Office of Program Policy
Analysis and Government Accountability

http://apdcares.org
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State of Florida

July 17, 2017

R. Philip Twogood

Coordinator, Florida Office of Program Policy Analysis and Government
Accountability

111 West Madison, Room 312

Tallahassee, FL 32399

Dear Mr. Twogood,

Chapter No. 201-96, Laws of Florida (LOF), relating to Citizen Support
and Direct-support Organizations passed during the 2014 Regular
Legislative Session. This letter serves as notification that the Agency for
Persons with Disabilities (APD) does not have a citizen support or direct-
support organization and as such, has nothing further to report as
outlined in Chapter No. 2014-96, LOF.

If you have questions or need anything else, please contact APD'’s

General Counsel Richard Tritschler at (850) 414-8052 or at
Richard. Tritschler@apdcares.org.

Sincerely,

B

Barbara Palmer
Director

cc:  The Honorable Rick Scott, Governor, State of Florida
The Honorable Joe Negron, President, Florida State Senate
The Honorable Richard Corcoran, Speaker, Florida House of
Representatives

http:/fapdcares.org
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